
GOVERNMENT OF SINDH 
DIRECTORATE OF WOMEN DEVELOPMENT 

CORRIGENDUM  

Reference this office Tender Notice published vide No. INF-KRY: No.483/17 

on 1st  February, 2017 in the leading newspaper regarding acquiring of office premises 

on rental basis in Karachi for Directorate of Women Development Sindh. 

Due to the late publication of above mentioned advertisement at SPPRA 

website, now Tender will be received till 03-03-2017  instead of 16-02-2017 at 2:00 

pm and will be opened on the same date at 3:00 pm. 

Director 
Directorate of Women Development 

Government of Sindh 
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